July 30, 2001

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED PART D PREHEARING CONFERENCE

(August 21, 2001, at 9:30 a.m.)

RE:
In the Matter of the Continued Costing and Pricing of Unbundled 


Network Elements and Transport and Termination



Docket No. UT-003013

TO THE PARTIES:

On July 24, 2001, the Commission served notice of the Part D prehearing conference to the parties.  A conflict has arisen on the scheduled prehearing conference date, August 15, 2001, and the conference must be rescheduled.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN That the prehearing conference is rescheduled to 9:30 a.m. on Tuesday, August 21, 2001, in the Commission’s Hearing Room, Second Floor, Chandler Plaza Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington.  The purpose of the prehearing conference is to discuss issues raised in the Twenty-Third Supplemental Order (“Order on Reconsideration”), dated July 20, 2001, and to discuss any other procedural matters that the parties or the Commission may raise.  The prior notice, dated July 24, 2001, provides more detail regarding issues to be discussed.

The August 10, 2001, deadline for parties to advise the bench and other parties regarding other issues to be raised at the prehearing conference remains unchanged.

If you are unable to attend the prehearing conference in person, you may attend via the Commission’s teleconference bridge line, 360-664-3846.  Please appear on the teleconference bridge five minutes before the conference is scheduled to begin.

Sincerely,

CAROLE J. WASHBURN

Secretary

